Patricia Martin

17 Farrar Road

Rindge, NH 03461
Pmartin2894@yahoo.com

Debra Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
NH Public Utilities Commission

21 S. Fruit Street — Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301

June 12, 2016

Re: DE 16-576 Net Metering
Dear Ms. Howland,
Thank you to the NH PUC for inviting public comment on DE 16-576.

| offer my comments as a consumer, chair of my local Energy Commission, and a retired
electrical engineer.

Although | do not wish to file as an intervener, | would like to be added to the Service List and to
comment and follow the procedure as an Eversource customer.

I'm also participating in the Grid Modernization Workgroup for IR 15-296. Properly pricing and
paying for Distributed Generation is one of the focuses of the work being done in that docket.
Since there is some probability that future rate design may include time varying rates, please
consider that in your rate proposals.

| support the comments from the combined members of environmental and renewable energy
suppliers on 5/19/2016.

In summary, | applaud the Legislature and the PUC for opening this docket. | look forward to
participating in the docket as a consumer and appreciate the welcoming attitude of the PUC in
inviting public participation.

Sincerely,

T T Mo

Patricia A Martin



